Ottawa, Ootober 30, 1935,

Dear Mr, Morris:

I hasten to thank you for your
kind telegram. There have been dig-
- appointments in the campaign and I

yery much regret that members of the
e t and their candidates succeeded
n in diverting the minds of a large
ortion of our country from the real
ssues, It ig mﬂtﬂnf. however,
that the Government itself has been
deoisively defeated.
Again thanking you, believe me

Yours sinoerely,

L.H, Morris, Esq.,
5938 Park Ave.,
Montreal, P.Q,

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES
CANADA




